
February 10, 2018 

To: Members of the House Transportation Policy Committee. 

Subject: Please SUPPORT HB 4092 from Charles D. Trover, President of The Charles D. Trover Family 
Foundation 

Dear Chair McLain and members of the House Transportation Policy Committee, 
  
My name is Charles D. Trover, President of The Charles D. Trover Family Foundation.  I'm writing to ask for 
your support of HB 4092. 
 
Our Foundation works in 5 countries including several states in the U.S.  We are continually expanding our 
presence from our base in Sherwood, Oregon to the extent that we are going to acquire a plane and have 
plans to base it at the Aurora Airport contingent on this improvement plan passing and being implemented. 
 
The existing runway needs to be upgraded to be safe and attract more businesses such as ours. I have read 
through the opponents arguments and find them to be factually inaccurate.  In a short summary this bill will 
not take farm land out of production and has been in the KUAO master plan since 1976 and reaffirmed again 
in 2013 with years of public input to the process.  
 
Please support this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Charles D.Trover 
The Charles D. Trover Family Foundation 
Charles (Chuck) D. Trover, President 
16025 SW Roberts Road           
Sherwood, Oregon 97140 
(503) 625-1105 
ctrover@onlinenw.com 
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